
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

5 October 2022 

 

Dear families 

615 Bus Service - Update 

Following my communication yesterday, West Yorkshire Combined Authority have informed us today that despite their 
efforts, unfortunately they have not been able to find an operator to run the service until Monday next week. 

First Bus are looking to reinstate their service next week. In the event the 615-service operated by First Bus is not 
operational on Monday, a temporary service will run with a different operator. This service would start at Four Lane Ends 
and follow the same route as the 615. This service would be called the DC1 service. Once we have confirmation of the bus 
timings I will provide a further update. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Jason Patterson 

Principal 

 

 


